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Frits Eulderink to step down as member of the
Executive Board as per 24 April 2024

Rotterdam, the Netherlands, 19 December 2023 07:00 CET

The Supervisory Board of Royal Vopak announces the step down of Vopak's COO and member
of the Executive Board Frits Eulderink as per the next AGM on 24 April 2024. Frits will remain
available and keep contributing to Vopak’s strategy execution and among others certain ESG
and energy transition projects until June 2025.

The Executive Board will continue after 24 April 2024 as a two person board consisting of the
CEO, Dick Richelle and CFO, Michiel Gilsing. The Supervisory Board is confident that in the
new organizational structure, the experience and capabilities of Dick and Michiel will further
drive Vopak’s progress on the strategy execution and capture energy transition opportunities in
the years to come.

Frits joined Vopak in January 2010 and served 14 years as COO and member of the Executive
Board.

Frits Eulderink on his departure: "It has been a huge privilege to serve Vopak for such a long
time. Vopak is a great place to work for and a good company to contribute to society and the
energy transition. | am grateful to Dick and Michiel and all my other colleagues, Supervisory
Board members, customers, business partners, other stakeholders and shareholders for their
trust. After 14 great years serving Vopak | feel proud of the progress we have made and the
position we are in.This is for me a natural moment to step down."

Ben Noteboom, Chair of the Supervisory Board and Dick Richelle, CEO: "We are very grateful
for Frits’s long term contribution to Vopak. Frits has been a valuable and experienced Board
Member and has contributed significantly in many areas of our company. His leadership and
long term vision have been especially pivotal in Vopak’s good safety and sustainability
performance, our operational efficiency and advancement in innovation and technology and the
energy transition.”

This press release contains inside information as meant in clause 7 of the Market Abuse
Regulation.
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About Vopak

Royal Vopak is the world’s leading independent tank storage company. We store vital products with care.
Products for everyday life. The energy that allows people to cook, heat or cool their homes and for
transportation. The chemicals that enable companies to manufacture millions of useful products. The
edible oils to prepare food. We take pride in improving access to cleaner energy and feedstocks for a
growing world population, ensuring safe, clean and efficient storage and handling of bulk liquid products
and gases at strategic locations around the world. We are excited to help shape a sustainable future by
developing infrastructure solutions for new vital products, focusing on zero- and low-carbon hydrogen,
ammonia, CO2, long duration energy storage and sustainable feedstocks. We have a track record of over
400 years in navigating change and are continuously investing in innovation. On sustainability, we are
ambitious and performance driven, with a balanced roadmap that reflects key topics that matter most to
our stakeholders and where we can have a positive impact for people, planet and profit and the United
Nations Sustainable Development Goals. Vopak is listed on the Euronext Amsterdam and is
headquartered in Rotterdam, the Netherlands. For more information, please visit www.vopak.com
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